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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To: 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 

Dear Ms. Johnston: 

Sunday, March 07,2010 2:22 PM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & 
Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it 
considers this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please 
cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily 
directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2010 2:13 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LG&E Rate Increase - #2009-00549 

From: REDACTED 
[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Sunday, March 07,2010 2:12:22 PM 
To: PSC - Public Infomiation Officer 
Subject: LG&E Rate Increase - #2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is reguarding LG&E's request for a rate increase (case number 2009-00549) 

Most everyone has been affected and is suffering from loss of jobs, cut in pay, etc. due to the 
economy. We are struggling now to stretch pay checks, if lucky enough to have a job, to cover 
monthly bills. Any increase from LG&E would take money that families need for food, medication, etc. 

I strongly oppose this increase in LG&E rates and ask it be denied 

Thank you, 

Jenetta Johnston 
1303 Worth Avenue 
Shepherdsville, KY 40165 
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